
EARLY CHILDHOOD NEWSLETTER 
 

WEEK OF AUGUST 29, 2022 
 
 
THEME:  We worked on our back to school theme this week.  
 
CONCEPTS INTRODUCED:  We have been busy introducing the 
routines of the classroom this week. We are working on transitioning 
between activities and we are starting some simple table top activities.  
 
CLASSROOM ACTIVITIES:  We made name collages using tissue 
paper and we will work on an All About Me booklet.  We have been 
enjoying lots of play time while we explore the classroom and we have 
loved music time and popping bubbles! 
 
NEXT WEEK’S THEME:  Next week, we will continue working on our 
back to school theme and continue practicing the routines. We will also 
begin working on our unit based on the story Brown Bear, Brown Bear. 
We will work on this unit for about a month. We will read the story every 
day and do some activities in class to go along with the story. Some 
activities include color matching, shape matching and counting 
activities. At the end of the unit, each student will bring home a copy of 
the book to enjoy at home. We will also be working on colors and 
shapes next week.  
 
IMPORTANT MESSAGES:  Meet the Teacher night will be held on 
Thursday, September 1 from 6:30-7:30. Feel free to stop into the 
classroom and see what we’ve been exploring! The book fair will also 
be open if you are looking for some new books! 
 
SAVE THE DATE: 

 Thursday, September 1 – Meet the Teacher Night 6:30-7:30 

 Monday, September 5 – No School – Labor Day 

 Friday, September 30 – No Early Childhood classes - District 
Early Dismissal Day 

 
 

 


